EMPLOYEE PRIVACY NOTICE



As a result of the revision of the Data Protection Act 1988, the new General Data Protection Regulation requires the practice to ensure that our employees are aware of what personal data we hold on them, how we collect the data and with whom it is shared.

The Data Controller is – Park View Medical Centre
The Data Protection Officer is – Peter Tomlinson – GP Federation

Personal information held for each employee consists of your name, date of birth, marital status, next of kin, National Insurance number, address, contact telephone numbers, an e mail address ( if you have one) and your bank details.

This information is collected at the start of your employment with the practice. It is kept in your confidential personnel record and is held in the Practice Managers office.

Your personal information is shared with the NHS Pension Agency (or NEST, the workplace pensions provider) in order that pension contributions are paid over appropriately, HMRC for tax purposes and NHS Primary Care Web tool for  workforce management purposes. Please note however, that e mail addresses, any next of kin details and phone numbers are NOT shared with these providers. These are for company use only, i.e. in the event of an emergency when we need to contact your next of kin.

Personal information is NOT shared with anyone else outside of the practice.

You have the right to access this information to ensure that it is accurate. Please let the Practice Manager know if you would like to do this. Please inform the Practice Manager if you change your name, address or contact number(s) so that your record may be updated.
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